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Judges 14:1-20 ESV 
Samson went down to Timnah, and at Timnah he saw one of the daughters of the Philistines. Then he 
came up and told his father and mother, "I saw one of the daughters of the Philistines at Timnah. Now 
get her for me as my wife." But his father and mother said to him, "Is there not a woman among the 
daughters of your relatives, or among all our people, that you must go to take a wife from the 
uncircumcised Philistines?" But Samson said to his father, "Get her for me, for she is right in my eyes." 
His father and mother did not know that it was from the Lord, for he was seeking an opportunity against 
the Philistines. At that time the Philistines ruled over Israel. Then Samson went down with his father and 
mother to Timnah, and they came to the vineyards of Timnah. And behold, a young lion came toward 
him roaring. Then the Spirit of the Lord rushed upon him, and although he had nothing in his hand, he 
tore the lion in pieces as one tears a young goat. But he did not tell his father or his mother what he had 
done. Then he went down and talked with the woman, and she was right in Samson's eyes. After some 
days he returned to take her. And he turned aside to see the carcass of the lion, and behold, there was a 
swarm of bees in the body of the lion, and honey. He scraped it out into his hands and went on, eating 
as he went. And he came to his father and mother and gave some to them, and they ate. But he did not 
tell them that he had scraped the honey from the carcass of the lion. His father went down to the 
woman, and Samson prepared a feast there, for so the young men used to do. As soon as the people 
saw him, they brought thirty companions to be with him. And Samson said to them, "Let me now put a 
riddle to you. If you can tell me what it is, within the seven days of the feast, and find it out, then I will 
give you thirty linen garments and thirty changes of clothes, but if you cannot tell me what it is, then you 
shall give me thirty linen garments and thirty changes of clothes." And they said to him, "Put your riddle, 
that we may hear it." And he said to them, "Out of the eater came something to eat. Out of the strong 
came something sweet." And in three days they could not solve the riddle. On the fourth day they said 
to Samson's wife, "Entice your husband to tell us what the riddle is, lest we burn you and your father's 
house with fire. Have you invited us here to impoverish us?" And Samson's wife wept over him and said, 
"You only hate me; you do not love me. You have put a riddle to my people, and you have not told me 
what it is." And he said to her, "Behold, I have not told my father nor my mother, and shall I tell you?" 
She wept before him the seven days that their feast lasted, and on the seventh day he told her, because 
she pressed him hard. Then she told the riddle to her people. And the men of the city said to him on the 
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seventh day before the sun went down, "What is sweeter than honey? What is stronger than a lion?" 
And he said to them, "If you had not plowed with my heifer, you would not have found out my riddle." 
And the Spirit of the Lord rushed upon him, and he went down to Ashkelon and struck down thirty men 
of the town and took their spoil and gave the garments to those who had told the riddle. In hot anger he 
went back to his father's house. And Samson's wife was given to his companion, who had been his best 
man. 

• The Bible is a book about marriage but the Bible is not a book of marriage advice. 

• The good news is not good advice. 

• Samson’s first mistake: trusting his eyes 

• “Get her for me, for she is right in my eyes.” 

Matthew 7:3 ESV 
Why do you see the speck that is in your brother's eye, but do not notice the log that is in your own eye? 

• Samson’s second mistake: clinging to his parents 

• “In hot anger he went back to his father’s house.” 

Genesis 2:24 ESV 
Therefore a man shall leave his father and his mother and hold fast to his wife, and they shall become 
one flesh. 

• Samson’s third mistake: putting the feast above his fiancé 

Jeremiah 17:9 ESV 
The heart is deceitful above all things, and desperately sick; who can understand it? 

• The chief problem in every marriage is selfishness. 

• A world that offers hollow advice such as “follow your heart” will inevitably only feed sinful 
separation. 

• We have all made terrible mistakes that have caused real damage to our marriages but we must 
realize that the Gospel offers hope for every marriage. 

• Have you trusted your eyes too much? 

• The Gospel opens our eyes to see the invisible glory of Christ. 

Acts 9:10-18 ESV 
Now there was a disciple at Damascus named Ananias. The Lord said to him in a vision, "Ananias." And 
he said, "Here I am, Lord." And the Lord said to him, "Rise and go to the street called Straight, and at the 
house of Judas look for a man of Tarsus named Saul, for behold, he is praying, and he has seen in a 
vision a man named Ananias come in and lay his hands on him so that he might regain his sight." But 
Ananias answered, "Lord, I have heard from many about this man, how much evil he has done to your 
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saints at Jerusalem. And here he has authority from the chief priests to bind all who call on your name." 
But the Lord said to him, "Go, for he is a chosen instrument of mine to carry my name before the 
Gentiles and kings and the children of Israel. For I will show him how much he must suffer for the sake of 
my name." So Ananias departed and entered the house. And laying his hands on him he said, "Brother 
Saul, the Lord Jesus who appeared to you on the road by which you came has sent me so that you may 
regain your sight and be filled with the Holy Spirit." And immediately something like scales fell from his 
eyes, and he regained his sight. Then he rose and was baptized; 

• Have you trusted your past too much? 

• The Gospel gives you a new inheritance in an eternal family. 

Romans 8:14-17 ESV 
For all who are led by the Spirit of God are sons of God. For you did not receive the spirit of slavery to 
fall back into fear, but you have received the Spirit of adoption as sons, by whom we cry, "Abba! 
Father!" The Spirit himself bears witness with our spirit that we are children of God, and if children, then 
heirs—heirs of God and fellow heirs with Christ, provided we suffer with him in order that we may also 
be glorified with him. 

• Have you trusted your heart too much? 

• The Gospel gives you a new heart. 

Ezekiel 36:25-26 ESV 
I will sprinkle clean water on you, and you shall be clean from all your uncleannesses, and from all your 
idols I will cleanse you. And I will give you a new heart, and a new spirit I will put within you. And I will 
remove the heart of stone from your flesh and give you a heart of flesh. 

• The Gospel Feast 

Revelation 19:6-9 ESV 
Then I heard what seemed to be the voice of a great multitude, like the roar of many waters and like the 
sound of mighty peals of thunder, crying out, "Hallelujah! For the Lord our God the Almighty reigns. Let 
us rejoice and exult and give him the glory, for the marriage of the Lamb has come, and his Bride has 
made herself ready; it was granted her to clothe herself with fine linen, bright and pure"— for the fine 
linen is the righteous deeds of the saints. And the angel said to me, "Write this: Blessed are those who 
are invited to the marriage supper of the Lamb." And he said to me, "These are the true words of God." 

• “What is sweeter than honey? What is stronger than a lion?” 

• The sweetness and the strength of Jesus Christ is our delight and our hope. 


